

Green Knights Snowmobile Club

NEWSLETTER

www.green-knights.com



November Newsletter

4th MEETING - SUNDAY DECEMBER 9th at Perks Supper Club- Medina

Join a Snowmobile Club

Support Your Sport

"United We Trail, Divided We Fail"

Christmas Party - December 9th, cocktails start at 5:30 p.m. with dinner at 6:30 p.m. at Perks in Medina. Show your holiday spirit and come on out for some fun and fellowship with fellow club members.

Elections- The club elections were held at the last meeting. Results are as follows: **President:** Gordy Spaulding; **Vice President:** Chad Spaulding; **Treasurer:** Leon Seifert; **Secretary:** Bev Plamann; **Trail Chairman:** Mike Plamann; **County Rep:** Gordy Spaulding; **Board of Directors:** Ron Nussbaum. We still have an opening for one more Board of Director. Are there any volunteers?

Trails- Brushing and Marking: The first trail marking was Saturday November 10th. Thank you to all of those who came to help. It was a successful and fun day. We will have our second marking on **December 1st, 2007**, so mark your calendars. We will meet again at the Town Shed by the recycling site at 8:00 am. Volunteers will be divided into teams to do a "double-check" on a different part of the trail than which you were assigned to mark as a sort of check and balance for safety sake. Also bring tools such as chain saws, sledge hammers, cordless drills with nut drivers, four wheelers if you have them.

Club Logos - Laura Taylor at Marq-it Design, LLC, 760 Cty KK, Kaukauna, 920-759-6226, has completed samples for shirts, hats, jackets and coats. Check them out; there are samples on the website. Bring in your own apparel or order from them. Logo prices are \$8 for a small, \$13 for a medium and \$35 for a large jacket logo.

Membership Dues- This season's Membership Application is printed on the opposite side of the newsletter. If you haven't already, please take a moment right now to fill it out and mail in your check and application. Thank you in advance for wanting to support your club!

Upcoming Events

Snowmobile Safety Course – FVTC -starts 11/28/07, ends on 12/08/07. Contact Dan McMahon at (920) 419-2327, \$10.00 fee. **Chili Dump** - Some club members have expressed an interest in having a possible chili dump. Ideas and suggestions for time and place are open. Please contact Mike or Bev Plamann with your input.

Meetings- Regular meetings are held on the second Sunday evening of each month @ 7:30pm at Greenville Town Hall – mark your calendar for this season. And as always, more info can be obtained on the club's website at: www.green-knights.com **Club rides** - Thursday nights, meet at Wise Guys- weather permitting. **The meet time has changed to 7 pm.**

Other News -

- The plow and drag have been painted.
- Spring Road's north-side culvert between North Road and Manley has been placed; we just need a date to install it.
- Regarding the south side of Spring Road right there, we have obtained the DNR permit and we are waiting on the size of the culver needed. This is a joint effort between land owner and the club.
- Most landowners have been contacted for permission to cross their property and have received their gift certificates.
- The pot luck was a success. Thanks to all who were able to attend the potluck/meeting and have a nice dinner at the Plamann household.

Current OfficersTreasurer: Leon Seifert757-6007President: Gordy Spaulding757-5900Secretary: Bev Plamann757-5020Vice President: Chad Spaulding268-2826Trail Chairman: Mike Plamann757-5020

County Alliance Representatives – Dan Buman & Gordy Spaulding

Board of Directors – John Baumgart, Karen Kaphingst, Ryan Heiting, Paul Buman, Chad Spaulding, Mike Plamann, Scott Puls Jessica Buman, Ron Nussbaum.